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Devizes Community Area Partnership (DCAP)  
 
 
DCAP steering group and full partnership have held meetings since the last Area Board 
and the draft update to the Community Area Plan is progressing well. The draft 
document can be viewed online at:  www.dcap.org.uk.  
 
The DCAP Chairman and Vice Chairman met with Councillor Laura Mayes to share 
views on the Community Area Plan update. Membership of DCAP demonstrates a wide 
reaching involvement with stakeholders, partners, and the community and is well placed 
to help the Area Board to deliver “Big Society” 
 
The Transport thematic group, chaired by Tony Sedgwick, has produced a cycling 
strategy.  
 
The Parish Council Forum continues to meet prior to Area Board meetings and has also 
met with Councillor Laura Mayes to discuss parish related issues, and how parishes are 
represented at the Area Board. 
 
The DCAP administrator post had been advertised and an appointment made. 
 
The Housing and Built Environment thematic group is seeking a new Chairman. If 
anyone is interested, please contact Roger Chadwick or Paula Winchcombe for further 
information. 
 
The date of the next DCAP meeting is December 6 2010 at Browfort, Bath Road, 
Devizes. Members of the public are welcome to attend. 

 
Signed:  
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Mrs. Paula M. Winchcombe 
Vice Chairman DCAP 
Dated:  November 2010 


